

Mr. Peter Wright [Error - No address provided!]

Civic 1 Harrow 24 July 2018 Our ref: 4131695

Dear Mr. Wright

Thank you for your request for information received on 24 July 2018.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I can confirm that the information requested is not held by Harrow Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you.

Please supply a list of Tenants Associations of leaseholders which you recognise under Section 29 of the Landlord and Tenant Act 1985, with details of any online presence and contact details you have for each.

ANS – There are currently no Tenants Associations of Leaseholders operating within the borough. There was one but that disbanded in 2016.

lf	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	me on	0208	420	9215	5 OI
			\square								

If you are dissatisfied with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request an internal review of Harrow Council's decision by writing to:

Nick Powell – Head of Housing Services
Harrow Council
Civic Centre,
Station Road
Harrow
HA1 2XF

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113

Website: http://www.ico.org.uk/complaints/handling/complain

There is no charge for making an appeal.

Yours sincerely

Mark Fosh Housing Information Team Manager CHW - Information Strategy & Support 0208 420 9215